ADIRONDACK COAST CULTURAL ALLIANCE (ACCA)

Minutes of the February 17, 2011 Meeting

The meeting was convened at 8:05am by Amanda Palmer, Chair.  Present also were Stan Ransom, Bill Glidden, John Krueger, Tricia Davies, Gina Brightwell, Carol Blakeslee-Collin, Ashlea Keene, Rick Laurin, Kristina Parker-Wingler, Margot Zeglis, Rob McDowell, Deanne Price, Alice Church, Susan Daul, Don Papson, Helen Nerska, Geri Favreau and Jerry Bates.

The minutes of the January 19th meeting were approved upon motion of Rick Laurin, seconded by Bill Glidden, and carried.

The Old Stone Barracks was discussed. Mark Barie has called a meeting on March 1st at the Chamber of Commerce. Call if you want to attend. Another meeting will be held this Friday at 4 pm at the Community Room of the Government Center. Please attend, all who can.

Our Plan for the Destination Master Plan was next to be discussed. John Krueger is part of the Fleet Committee. Read the Master Plan, sign up for a subcommittee, and give John feedback. There are two centers, an Interpretive Center on the Museum Campus and a Heritage Center at the beach for the “Voice of History.” We do not want a “Disney approach.” Amanda stated, “We want to guide and shape the approach.” Rick suggested we enhance what we already have. Susan Daul suggested we act as a whole group to relay ideas. ACCA was suggested as a new subcommittee to work on the Plan, as we represent all the nonprofits, museums, etc. who have a stake in its success.  Read the Master Plan and offer specific ideas.  “Think Large”. There are many subcommittees, and Michele Powers is open to our input.  Choose a committee, suggest a committee, and inform John. Also think outside Plattsburgh to include other towns and communities. Also think what will be happening in 5-10 years. The BOP Committee is working toward the bicentennial for 2014, but what comes after? Our groups always need new members to bring new ideas and to continue the celebrations.

Museum Day is Saturday, June 4th, which will be a Museum, Gallery and Wine Tour Day. Please purchase an ad for your organization to put it on the new map of the area’s tourist attractions. Please tell Amanda what to add to the map, to be printed by Press Republican.

Next meeting is Wednesday March 16th at United Way. Upon motion of Rick Laurin, seconded by Ashlea Keene and carried, the meeting was adjourned at 9:25am.

Respectfully submitted,

Stan Ransom

Secretary

